
GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  

AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
DATE OF MEETING:   March 10, 2015 

 

TITLE: Award of Contract for Data Cabling for Ironwood Ridge High School and Painted 

Sky Elementary School Based upon Responses to Request for Proposal (RFP) 14-

0024 

 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

BACKGROUND: 

Request for Proposal (RFP) 14-0024 was e-mailed to 45 vendors and published on the District’s website.  Five 

vendors submitted responsive proposals.  The Evaluation Team scored each proposal based on the evaluation 

criteria listed in the RFP.  The results were:   

 

Corporate Technology Solutions – Highest Ranking Vendor 

 Logicalis, Inc. – Second Highest Ranking Vendor 

End2End Technologies, LLC – Third Highest Ranking Vendor 

 

This Request for Bid was issued to meet the requirements of the District’s E-Rate application for 2015-2016.  

The actual award of contract is subject to the receipt of E-Rate funds. 

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 
It is the recommendation of the Administration that the Governing Board determine that Corporate 

Technology Solutions is the highest-qualified vendor for this project and authorize the Administration to 

negotiate any other agreements or contract terms that the Administration determines to be fair and reasonable 

for this project. 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 

INITIATED BY:                                                     
      

_________________________________________________________________________ 
Scott Little, Chief Financial Officer                                                                          Date:  March 4, 2015 

 

       

 

   ______________________________    
                                                                                                      Patrick Nelson, Superintendent 

 


